
From: Katy Webber
To: City Council
Subject: I approve of the Shoreline Light Rain
Date: Monday, February 16, 2015 3:19:08 PM

To whom it may concern,

I live in Shoreline and I support the rezone to accommodate more housing and shops near light
 rail. I was glad to hear of the project, because it will lower the use of cars for commuting,
 since people will live near the rail, and there will be shops nearby too. I read that the council
 is reconsidering the scope of the plan, but I hope you put the most possible housing and shops
 near the rail line, it makes so much sense! 

Thanks, 

Katy Webber

-- 
Katy Webber
Early Childhood Music Educator
Musikal Magik
Inspire the World through Music!
Early Childhood Music Classes for Infant, Toddlers, and Preschoolers
www.musikalmagik.org
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